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STAFF REPORT 

BOARD RESOLUTION NO.  22-353 
Pertaining to the development of an Enhanced Lead Service Line Replacement Plan. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

The Board was given a proposal, as requested, for a 10-year enhanced lead service line replacement plan at its 
February 8, 2022 meeting.  The plan was met favorably, and the Board requested that staff prepare a resolution in 
support.  This resolution directs staff to initiate that plan as proposed. 
 
See attached presentation. 
 
 

 
Board approval is recommended. 

 


